
Close to 135 representatives of varlous sectors of Canadian society - academia, government,
NOOs - registered for the conference, malcing it a great achievement in terms of the number of
participants and the variety of their interests. Several representatives of the Canadian-Haitian
community were among the audience and participated actively during the discussion.

The event was
Fund. Ail deliv

ýted at $45,000, including a contribution of $20,000) from the John Holines
s, including follow-up on the Haiti file as well as the production of a public
are coming in on time and within budget.

as well


